
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 21st, 2024 

“We want you here!”   “God wants you here!”  “We’ll help you find your purpose!”  

Church History 

The auditorium of the school building was converted 
into a church, dedicated to St. Joseph, by Bishop Willging, on April 12, 1943. 

The new church built in 1981. 

Address:  
1145 S. Aspen Rd. 81006 

Phone: (719) 544-1886 

Fax:  719-544-5137 

Website: 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com 

Facebook: 
facebook.com/stjoespueblo 

Pastoral Staff  

Fr. Steve Murray, Pastor,  
Ex. 102  

 

Fr. Charles Sena  

 

Deacon Ed Riccillo Ex. 113 
Baptism / RCIA—Adult 
Faith Formation 

Office Staff  

Admin. Assistant: 
Liz Chapman  Ex. 100 

Business Manager: 
Elaine Gardner, Ext. 108 

Religious Education: 
Josie Marrufo  Ex.  105 

Music Ministry Director: 
Marcos LeBlanc, Ex.104  
 

Youth Choirs :    

Marcos LeBlanc 

Jessica Gamble 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 
8 am to 3 pm 
 
Fridays  8 am to 12 pm 
 
HALL RENTAL 

Judy Martinez 
719-289-2615 

The Church of St. Joseph Vision Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, are committed to following Christ in faith and love 
through  the sacramental tradition of the Catholic Church.  
The Church of St. Joseph.  
 

The Church of St. Joseph Mission Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, brothers and sisters in Christ with our rich and diverse 
traditions, accept as our Mission: To know and practice our faith through the Gospel, to serve the 
needs of our parish community with time, talent and treasure, to teach by example and, thereby, 
strengthen and inspire the parish community.  

Mass Times   
Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 7:30 am, 9 am, 11 am  
 
Mass Live Streamed: 
Saturday: 4:30 pm    Sunday: 11 am 
 
Weekday Mass: 
Monday thru Friday 8 am  
 
Confessions: 
Saturday 3:30 - 4 pm 

          UPCOMING DATES 
 
      July 29 
       Start of Festival set up 
       August 1 

High School Youth Group 
6:00pm 

August 3-4 
 Festival Weekend 

August 7,8,9 
CCW Rummage Sale 

St. Joseph church logo  
designed by Sonny 

Gonzales 



St. Joseph Online Tithing 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com  

St. Joseph Parish         July 21st,  2024 
Envelopes     $          2,888.00 
Loose Currency                 $          1,144.00 
Loose Check     $          2,041.00 
10 Buck Sunday   $             515.00 
SVDP     $             163.65 
AMD     $             174.00 
Candles     $             105.00 
Building    $     00.00 
Holy Day    $     10.00 
 
TOTAL                                        $          7,040.65  

New Monastery for Capuchin Poor Clare Sisters: 
Donations to:  

Catholic Foundation,    
Poor Clare Fund in memo line 

Checks to be mailed to:  
Catholic Foundation 

101 N. Greenwood St. 
Pueblo, Colorado 81003-3164 

Baptism Class:  

Friday August 30th, at 6:00PM.  

In Maria Lopez  Classroom for info: 719-544-1886 

St. Vincent de Paul: 
Pantry open the 2nd Thursday of every month.   
Next date open: August 8th, from 1-2 PM.     
Next food drop off  7/27 & 7/28 at all Masses. 

Quinceañeras:  
For any information on a Quinceañera, please call 
the office for details and requirements.719-544-1886 

Next Week’s Intentions 
 
Saturday— August 3rd 
4:30pm—+Frank Palacio 
+Caroline & Gilbert Garcia 
+William T Hambric 
+Jeffrey Scott Hambric 
+Fr. Tony 
+Gina Carlino 
+Rey Sanchez 
+Mary Lieb 
+Jack Spinuzzi 
+John Musso 
+Vera Rodrigues 
+Mary Libe 

 
Sunday—August 4th 
7:30—+Frank J Granato 
+Jason Godinez 
+Floyd Park 
+Bill Bustillos 
+Maurice Guerrero 
+Tina Romero 
+Manuel & Marylou  
 Regalado 
Alisa Alfonso (Health) 
 
Sunday 
9:00—+Jerry Rockett 
+Patricio Herrera 
 

 
 
+Joe B. Sandoval 
+David B. Herrera 
 
Sunday  
11:00—+Anthony Gutierrez 
+Joseph Michael Trujillo 
+Richard “Rick” Duran 
+Mark DeVencenty 
+Abran Guerra 
+Richard Simpson 
 
 
Monday—August 5  
Marie Trujillo (SI) 
 
Tuesday—August 6 
8:00—St. Jude 
 
Wednesday—August 7 
8:00—For the Parish 
 
Thursday —August 8 
8:00-All the People in  
Nursing homes 
 
Friday —August 9 
8:00-- 

Bulletin Announcements: 
If you have any announcements you would like 
placed in the bulletin, PLEASE let us know before  

Monday at Noon for current week.   
Otherwise it will be in the following week. 
Mass Intentions in the bulletin are always a week 
prior.  

Shrine of the Holy Family/ 
Chalice for Vocations: 
If you are interested in the Shrine of the Holy family 
or the Chalice for Vocations sharing your home for 
a week, you can sign up as you come into the 
Church, or you can see either Father Steve or  
Deacon Ed at the Sacristy.  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
The Bishops of the United States have called for a  
Eucharistic Revival in our country.  As part of this 
our Eucharistic Revival team desires that Eucharis-
tic adoration be offered here at St. Joseph.   
Exposition of the BLESSED SACRAMENT will take 
place from 11am until 1pm on Wednesdays.  
Come and pray before Jesus truly present in our 
midst.  Prayer before the Blessed Sacrament is in-
credibly powerful.  Simply taking some time to sit 
with Jesus can change one’s life.  Thank you to all 
who have committed to these times.  
It is essential to have someone always present 
when the blessed sacrament in exposed  and your 
commitment allows us to offer it for all. 

Contact Information: 

Knights of Columbus 

John Spearing- 719-321-2799 

St. Joseph Council of Catholic Women 

Diana Alvarado- 719-251-9146 

Men of Joseph 

Marcos LeBlanc- 719-544-1886 ex. 104 

AMD Update: 
As of  July 7th, we have received pledges for 
$67,515.00 Thank you and God bless you for your 
gifts and support of St. Joseph parish.  

NEW BOILER NEEDED 
The boiler which heats our office space has reached 
its end and needs replaced before next fall.  The  
project will cost approximately $50,000.  We will  
designate 1st Sunday of the Month 2nd Collections 
(aka 10 Buck Sunday) to pay for this. 

SAVE THE DATE: 
Bible Study will resume September 9th & 10th!! Religious Ed Pre-k thru 8th/Confirmation 

Registration for Religious Ed has begun. Registra-
tion forms will be available in the office and on the 
website. All forms must be brought into the office 
along with the fee if you have any question please 
contact the office for more information                 
719-544-1886.  Classes will begin on September 8th 
at 10:00am and dismissal will be at 10:50am.          
Confirmation class September 8th from 1:00-2:00. 

BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE, 
Who helped make lady Fingers this past week.  
What a job this is every year.  This could not be 
possible without the help of each and everyone  
who helped in anyway!! 
A special thank you to Anita Spinuzzi, who is    
always willing to spearhead this major project. 
YOU ARE ALL  SO VERY APPRECIATED!! 
God bless you all! 

The Annual Pilgrimage to Chimayo,  
New Mexico: 
Is being sponsored by Our Lady of Mt. Carmel  
Parish   
Date: August 31,2024- Deadline to register Aug.15 
Cost: $80.00 per person 
Depart: 6:00am from Mt. Carmel parish  
Return: around 10:30pm 
We will stop in San Luis, and then to Chimayo.  
For more info call Sister Andrea @ 719-542-5952 

Women attending the National Council of Catholic 
Women Convention in Oklahoma City, OK.      
will be having a “Rummage and Burrito Sale”                                         
August 8-9th from 8 AM-3 PM                                             
in the St. Joseph Fr. Murray Hall. 
Accepting clean, useable items, clothing, baby 
items, toys, tools etc… on Wednesday, August 7 
from 9 AM - 3 PM. 
> Contacts: 
> Stella Lopez (719) 250-5843 
> Nancy Bachicha (719)-369-5000 
> Nina Wisthoff (719) 369-0717 
> Diana Alvarado (719) 251-9146 
> Rose Guerrero(719) 240-6111 

EXPENSE REPORT FOR JUNE 
Income  $46,622.00 
Expenses $59,740.00 
Loss  ($13,118.00) 

2024 ST. JOSEPH FESTIVAL  AUG. 3rd & 4th 

 UPDATE WE NEED YOU!! A SUCCESSFUL  
FESTIVAL DOESN’T HAPPEN WITHOUT 
OUR VOLUNTEERS! PLEASE CONSIDER 
VOLUNTEERING YOUR TIME TO, AGAIN, 
MAKE ST. JOSEPH’S FESTIVAL THE BEST 
IN TOWN!! SIGN-UP SHEETS ARE AVAILA-
BLE IN THE CHURCH NARTHEX – THANKS 
IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR HELP!                                             
Thank you to Anita Spinuzzi and those who assisted 
with the meatball making! You are appreciated!   
WE NEED MANPOWER! Beginning Monday,    
July 29th – set for the Festival will begin and we 
need folks to come out and help bring the magic to 
life! On Monday and Tuesday, from 8 am to Noon, 
tents and booths will be set up and any free hands 
are welcome – please come out and give our team a 
hand! Set up continues the rest of the week so if you 
are available – please come over!                         
Dime Toss - Plastic bins are in the Church Narthex 
for donations for the Dime Toss – we are in need of 
glassware (cups, glasses, tumblers, etc.) and new or 
gently loved stuffed animals/dolls. Please clean out 
your cabinets and closets, and help this effort!       
Don’t forget to buy you raffle tickets! Tickets can be 
purchased after masses or in the office. Great chance 
to win a little pocket money! If you have questions 
or need more information, please contact Lori Carter 
@ 719.334.9817 or llcarter0702@gmail.com.                 
SEE YOU AT THE FESTIVAL!  

Big shoutout to TACOS NAVARRO!!   
They donated lunch for the  people of our parish who 
worked so hard making Lady Fingers. 
Thank you to Victor Navarro and to your Family 
God Bless!! 

FINANCIAL REPORT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 
 
Total Income $766,753     Expense breakdown 
Total Expenses  $784,156 Payroll/taxes $335,808 
TOTAL LOSS ($17,402) Insurance $88,653 
    Utilities  $51,311 
    AMD  $90,270 
    Other  $218,114 
    TOTAL LOSS ($17,402) 
Fiscal year  - July 1 -June 30 


